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Friday, 29 September 2023 

Newsletter 
Attendance 

Congratulations to Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 98.9% 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Arthur Yellow Tilly Verde Paisleigh Azul Summer 

Red George  Blue Harrison Amarillo Moses Morado Frazer 

Green Sofia Orange Phoebe Rosa Brian Rojo Ronnie 

 

 

Flu vaccination programme in school 

We are pleased to confirm that children from Reception to Year 6 

will be eligible for a flu vaccination here at school on 16th October 

2023. 

 

Please note this is a painless nasal spray not an injection. 

 

If you wish your child to take part in this scheme, you must click on 

the link below to register by 9th October 2023. 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/88a59c44 

 

There is more information regarding the vaccination and the benefits on the link: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file

/1165161/UKHSA-12652-protecting-your-child-against-flu-information-for-parents-and-carers.pdf  
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Gold star menu – 5th October 2023 

On Thursday 5th October, Coombs will be running a gold star menu based 

around the letter C. 

The full menu is listed below. 

Each child who has a school meal on that day will go into a draw for a chance 

to win a prize.  There will be 2 prizes available – one for a child in Key Stage 

One and one for a child in Key Stage Two. 

If you wish for your child to have this special menu, head over to 

www.ipayimpact.co.uk to order. 

Please note – the menu for this day online may show different choices but rest assured it will be 

the Gold Star menu. 

 

 

This week’s letters; 

Please see below the link for letters this week in case you have missed them; 

Year 3/4 reading (Rosa, Amarillo and Verde classes) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Reading.pdf  

 

 

Harvest Festival  

 

We will be holding our annual Harvest 

Festival on Thursday 12th October 2023.  

 

We are asking for donations of non-

perishable foods, which will be donated to 

the Under One Roof food bank in Hucknall.  

 

As I am sure you will be aware, due to the 

current cost of living crisis, food banks are 

in dire need of donations. We are now taking any donations. All donations received will be taken 

after our Harvest Festival assembly. We will also take donations not only from yourselves, but from 

your neighbours and relatives. Please could parents kindly bring these donations to school on 

behalf of any friends or relatives that do not attend our school. Let us see if we can help the many 

families that find themselves in need through no fault of their own. All donations should be 

brought into reception. 

  

http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/
http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Reading.pdf


Boys Football – Away vs Annesley  

 

The boys travelled away to Annesley for their first league game of the season. There were debuts 

for many players – Ethan, Tommy, Thomas and Ronnie. Edgewood were off to a great start with 

debut goals from Thomas and Ronnie, with Deacon adding a third just before half-time. The 

second half continued in much the same fashion with a further three goals from Isaac, Ronnie and 

Thomas with Edgewood winning the game 6-0.  

 

Players’ Player of the Match – Thomas for two goals on debut and putting in an excellent 

performance.  

 

Teacher’s Player of the Match – Charlie for his unselfish attitude and his willingness to always get 

stuck in.  

 

Year 5/6 Handball  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After just two practice sessions, the year 5/6 handball team were off to compete against all the 

other Hucknall schools in the first Next Level Games event of the year. The start of the competition 

saw Edgewood secure comfortable wins against Hucknall Flying High & Hawthrone. Our closest 

game came against Hucknall National and with the team being 6-3 down with ninety seconds to 

play, it looked as if we were heading for our first defeat. However, the boys kept their composure 

to score 4 unanswered goals to win the game 7-6 in the final seconds. A draw against Leen Mills 

followed leaving our final game against Beardall Fields a winner takes all game. They played some 

superb handball coming out 7-5 winners to claim the crown, which we have retained from last 

year.  

  



 



  



  



  



  



  



  



 

 

 

  



 

 


